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Dear Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing you in Support of the new multi use facility at the Fairgrounds here in 

Eugene.  This venue is an amazing opportunity to continue to bring jobs, revenue 

and family fun for Eugene. The Emeralds have been a part of my family since I was 

very young, my father was a Baseball player/fan and I have fond memories of going 

to games with him. It is why I love Baseball today and why I take my daughter to 

games every year.  They have provided me with a second job during the summer for 

two years and now this will be my daughters first job at 15 years old. (Working with 

Mom, how cool! Maybe more for me)  

Please carefully consider what history Eugene will lose, and the fun and abundance it 

will continue to bring to so many lives. I deeply care for my community and so do the 

Ems! Thank you for your time.  

 

Sincerely, 

Stefanie Goddard  

 

 

 


